
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONTRIBUTIONS WILL BE GRATEFULLY RECEIVED FOR AN 

ONLINE AUCTION OF CAIRN MEMORABILIA. 

 

THE AUCTION IS IN AID OF FUNDS FOR THE ABOVE  

SYMPOSIUM, WHICH IS BEING HELD IN AUGUST 2013 

(DETAILS OF WHICH WILL BE PUBLISHED IN 2012) 

 

DO YOU HAVE ANY CAIRN MODELS, BOOKS PICTURES ETC. 

THAT YOU COULD DONATE?  IF SO PLEASE CONTACT:- 

 

CHRIS ROBERTS Tel: 01283 712498  Email: chrismrob@tiscali.co.uk 

OR 

LINDA FIRTH Tel: 01623 472177 Email: linda.firth@sky.com 

 

CLOSING DATE FOR THE RECEIPT OF ITEMS IS 

(Date to be fixed) 

 

EVERYONE WHO DONATES WILL BE ACKNOWLEDGED IN 

THE WORLD SYMPOSIUM PUBLICATION 


